
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Under Impact Aid Section 7003, Bethel School District is entitled to federal funds for the operation and 
maintenance of our school facilities.  These funds are provided to school districts to compensate for local 
tax dollars that are lost as the result of non-taxable federal payrolls or properties. 
 
In order to obtain these funds each year we must identify every parent or guardian who lives or works on 
federal property.  Therefore, we ask you to complete the brief survey, sign, and submit it by November 17, 
2023.  Should you have more than one child in Bethel schools, please complete a separate survey form for 
each child.  All information will be kept confidential. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this survey, please contact Joanne Klein in our Business Office at 
(253)800-2213.  The U.S. Department of Education Impact Aid website at 
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/oese/impactaid/whatisia.html contains additional information 
about this program 
 
Thank you for completing the survey. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas G. Seigel 

Superintendent 
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